
CHURCH NOTICE
Visitors are made welcome.

Uniting Anglican Church 
Service will be held 

2nd & 4th Sunday of each
month. 8:30 am

ALL Welcome

HOUSE POLICY 
CHEQUES AND CREDIT
TAKE AWAY ALCOHOL

CLUB ENTRY

Crescent Head Country Club 
NO longer accepts Members 

Cheques. Sorry for any
 inconvenience made to any 

members.

Credit Cards are accepted 
at the Bistro and the Bottle 

Shop.
All Take Away alcohol 

purchases must be off the 
premises by 10pm

 (Mondays to Saturdays)
 and 8pm (Sundays).

NO EXCEPTIONS
This is the LAW, so please do 
not ask us to break the Law.

NO ID=NO ENTRY
All visitors must have one 
of the following Photo ID to 
gain entry into the Club.
Acceptable ID is:

Current Drivers Licence
RTA Photo Card

Passport

Player Activity 
Statements Available On 

Request From 
Management

Patrons Please Note:
Children are welcome in our 
Club but must remain seated 

with their parents at all 
times. Under 18’s who wish 
to leave the Club must be 
escorted to the Front Door 

by a Parent.
 

Glove Fit is a gentle exercise 
program providing a fun, social 
and safe way to be active. This 

will be held at the Club From 9.00 
-10.00 every Wednesday, $10.00 

per person Contact: Gaye White @ 
Glovefit 0419 041 919 
glovefit2@gmail.com

ROUND 17 FOOTY COMP

1ST GEOFF WHITE (106)
 GAYLE WARR (106)
2ND CHOOK (104)

3RD ALEX FORREST (103)
FREE DRINK
BOB PIPER 7

LIBRARY UPDATE
The Library will be opened 
the 1st & 3rd Friday of the 

month from 11am-1pm 
commencing September 

4th

Club Trading Hours

Sun.	   10am-9:30pm
Mon.	   9:45am-9:30pm
Tues.	   10am-9:30pm
Wed.	   11am-10pm
Thurs.	   11am-10pm
Fri.	   10:30am-10pm
Sat	   10am-10:30pm

WEEKLY CHATTER
The Chatter and upcoming events can be viewed on-line for your convenience at our 

website: www.chcclub.com.au.  about us..newsletter    12th September 2020
Phone: 02 6566 0268

facebook.com/CrescentHeadCountry

The Choice you make in 

Paradise

Open 6 Days a Week!!
Lunch 12.00pm - 2:00pm

Closed Tuesday ’s
Dinner 6.000 - 8pm

Daily Lunch Specials
Takeaway available

VICK’S Chinese 
Restaurant

Open 6 Days a Week
Closed Monday’s

Lunch 12noon - 2.00pm
Dinner 5:30pm - 8:30pm

(02) 6566 1228
$14.50 Lunch Specials
$13.50 for Members
Takeaway Available

 Feel like authentic Asian    
 flavour, then why not try 

Vick’s delicious cuisine today!

Streets Ice Cream
available in the foyer

Bags of Ice - $2.50
Available at reception

SENIOR CITIZEN’S LUNCH WILL 
BE HELD @ VICK’S CHINESE ON  

22nd SEPTEMBER, 2020 AT 11:30am

Club Trading Hours

  Sunday.	   10am-9:30pm
  Monday.	   9:45am-9:30pm
  Tuesday.	   10am-9:30pm
  Wednesday.	   11am-10pm
  Thursday.	   11am-10pm
  Friday.		   11:00am-10pm
  Saturday.	   10am-10:30pm

Guaranteed $100 cash for the winnerS
 

3 Bowl Pairs—18 Ends $10 Entry Per Person

Names Drawn from a Hat

Nominations in by 12:00 - Play to Commence at 2:30

Please Note—In case of a draw the team with the most winning ends declared winner.
If this doesn’t determine a winner a 1 end shootout will be played



Tennis
    $15 Per Hour by 

Day
$20 Per Hour By 

Night
Checkout our Great Range of 

Merchandise at Reception.

Polo Shirts:	          $40
CHCC T-Shirts:	          $25	
	

Club Hats:	          $19		
Stubbie Coolers:        $7.70
Lighters:	         $1.80
Pens:		          $6

We also have $20 & $50 
Gift Cards available for 
purchase!	

Bowls Roll Up
$6 per person

Golf News
  Please note that Covid-19 restrictions have eased as of the 
1st of July, resulting in two players now being able to share 
a golf cart. Social distancing and other safety measures are 
still enforced. Saturday tee times have been changed to the 
traditional format including both the morning and afternoon 
tee off times for men and a designated ladies time of 8.30, 
bookings for carts are essential.

Men’s Golf News
On Saturday 5th September 2020, 29 Energetic Golfers took to 
the course to play Round One of the Men’s Club Championships. 
The weather started off absolutely wonderful but by the 3pm the 
clouds rolled in and the storm hit. Play stopped for a short period 
as the storm passed. 2 Divisions and 2 Grades were played.
Division 1 was won by James Marshall with a Nett score of 63c/b 
followed by Mick Heuston with a Nett score of 63. Third was Kale 
Waters with a Nett score of 64. Division 2 was won by Sonny 
Barclay with a Nett score of 58 followed by Jackson Monin with a 
Nett score of 60. Third was Mason Marchment with a Nett score 
of 61.
Scores were very close. N.T.P’s on 2nd were A-Grade D. Tennyson 
and 
B-Grade P. Thompson. N.T.P’s On 6th A-grade N. Ruming and 
B-Grade S.Witchard.
Ball Rundown- Nick Ruming, Dave Murphy, and William Marshall. 
Best Putts went to Dave Murphy.
This Saturday 12th September and Sunday the 13th September, 
the men will play Rd 2 & 3 Club Championships. 

Tee times have been changed back to the traditional format of 
morning and afternoon groups.

Veteran’s Golf
The 8th September was a 
perfect day to have 16 young 
Vets play a 14-hole Single 
Stableford Event. Bill Parks 
was the winner with a c/b on 
32pts. Runner up was Tony 
Mansfield with a score of 32, 
Third was Eric Wise with a 
score of 27pt c/b and Fourth 
was Ryan Turner with a score 
of 27pts. N.T.P’s Eric Wise on 
2nd and Tony Mansfield on 
4th. Lucky Draw went to Greg 
Wettengel.
Next Tuesday the 15th of 
September, the vets will play 
a Canadian Foursome if 
they have enough players, 
otherwise it will be a 14-hole 
Stableford event.Ladies Golf

Saturday 5th September started out as a beautiful morning 
for 11 Ladies to play a Stroke and Putt Event. Thank 
goodness they finished before the storm hit. The Winners 
of the day were Deb Russell with a Nett score of 63, 2nd 
was Gail Harrower with a Nett score of 65 and Rita Parry 
was 3rd with a Nett Score of 67. Deb Russell won the 
Putts. Lucky Draw went to Margaret Hedge.  Tiffany Paul, 
Audrey Blewitt and Robyn Eller won the Ball Rundown.
This Saturday the 12th of September the Ladies will play 
a Stableford Event.
Wednesday 2nd of September 2020 was a cool beautiful 
morning for 11 Lady Golfers to play a Par Event. The 
Winner of the day was Paula Frost with a Par of 4, the 
runner up was Robyn Eller with a Par of 1. Chris Kimber 
and Deb Gardner Won the Ball Rundown. NTP’s on 2nd 
was Deb Gardner and on 6th was Chris Kimber. Lucky 
Draw winner was Deb Russell.  
Wednesday 16th September Lady’s will play a Stableford 
Event.

 If you would like to play a round of Golf please contact our 
friendly staff in the Sports Shop 

6566 1211

GOLF
 

All Day Play
$16 

WEATHER UPDATES!!
Follow Crescent Head Sports Shop 

Face Book page for notifications 
regarding conditions of play for 

Golf, Bowls & Tennis As previously advised persons coming from a 
deemed Hotspot Area are being denied entry.
Members and Guests should not come to the 
Club if you feel unwell or if you have been in 
a Hotspot Area (or location) within 14 days of 

coming to the Club.
NSW Hotspots can be found by visiting 

NSW.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates
Please understand that areas are continually 

being added or removed – so your best option is 
to click on the link for the latest advice.

Exceptions may be made where a person can 
provide documented and factual proof that they 

have spent 14 days or more out of a Hotspot 
Area. For example, receipts from accommodation.

We thank you for understanding this decision.
Stay Safe

PUNTER OF THE WEEK.
$5 entry, winner takes all!

Pick 1 horse in the 1st 8 races 
@ Sydney.  $20 from pool to 

jackpot! Must receive 21 pts or 
more & win the day to win the 

jackpot.  Must have tips in by the 
1st race!

Point System:
1st = 3pts
2nd = 2pts
3rd = 1pts 

WEATHER UPDATES!!
Follow Crescent Head Sports 

Shop Face Book page for 
notifications regarding 

conditions of play for Golf, Bowls 
& Tennis

Drainage Works and Golf Course

Members are advised that Kempsey Shire 
Council have notified the Country Club 

that they plan to do Drainage Works from 
Monday 27 July 2020 onwards. These 

works are located on the western side of 
the 4th fairway and are adjacent to where 

Council will be installing new Cabins for 
the Caravan Park.

The works area is to be treated as “G.U.R.”.
Council are undertaking the work to 

mitigate water issues in the Caravan Park. 
The work was initiated by Council, Council 

are responsible for the work and are 
bearing the cost of the project. 

Country Club Greens Staff will assist 
Council as necessary.

We apologise for any inconvenience 
to golfers as we work collaboratively 
with Council and permit the drainage 

works to progress. We thank Council for 
the opportunity to allow us to notify 

members and guests prior to the work 
being undertaken.


